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ITEM(S)
File ID 20-001665 (1-JJ)
Approve the reappointment of Lisa Flores to the District 1 Project
Review Committee.

Contents of Supplement: Community emails.

Item(s

Supplemental Information:
Any agenda related public documents received and distributed to a majority of the City
Council after the Agenda Packet is printed are included in Supplemental Packets.
Supplemental Packets are produced as needed. The Supplemental Packet is available for
public inspection in the City Clerk’s Office, 2600 Fresno Street, during normal business hours
(main location pursuant to the Brown Act, G.C. 54957.5(2). In addition, Supplemental
Packets are available for public review at the City Council meeting in the City Council
Chambers, 2600 Fresno Street. Supplemental Packets are also available on-line on the City
Clerk’s website.

Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA):
The meeting room is accessible to the physically disabled, and the services of a translator
can be made available. Requests for additional accommodations for the disabled, sign
language interpreters, assistive listening devices, or translators should be made one week
prior to the meeting. Please call City Clerk’s Office at 621-7650. Please keep the doorways,
aisles and wheelchair seating areas open and accessible. If you need assistance with
seating because of a disability, please see Security.




Bernard Canez

—
From: Brandi Nuse-Villegas <brandiangela78@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 10, 2020 8:57 AM
To: Clerk
Subject: Item 1-JJ and Unscheduled communication
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

External Email: Use caution with links and attachments

Dear council,

I want to express my support for Lisa Flores as District 1 Project Review Committee. I don't think I

have to tell you that she is committed, thorough, and educated and I have no doubt that she will do
her homework on what is relevant and important to the project and to those who would be affected.

I also want to speak on the incoming staff positions with the Mayor's office and express my concern
for the position of Director of Housing and Homelessness. As you can see from the crisis we have been
experiencing, the city does need to focus on these issues and have a good leader to identify what isn't
working and develop responses that will work. That takes working closing with those experiencing
homelessness and giving them a significant place at the table. That takes someone who has been
listening and can provide vision for what needs to change in our response. That takes not just
accepting what has always been done or doing business as usual. While I know that H Spees has been
working at trying to address the issues, I feel like we need to take advantage of this position and find
someone who is more qualified. I ask you to do your part to ensure we are serving out local
unsheltered neighbors with dignity and wisdom and seeking to create sustainable change that results
in people being permanently housed.



